



Dear ,

Congratulations! I am pleased to offer you admission to the University of Southern California as part of the entering class of fall 2024. This offer is being extended to you as a result of your outstanding achievements, both in and out of the classroom. During a time of so much uncertainty and change, you continued to devote late nights and weekends to study and went beyond what was expected of you.

USC faculty, world-renowned researchers at the forefront of the creation of knowledge, are especially eager for you to join us. They look forward to working with remarkable young people who will bring intellect, curiosity and persistence to the university community. We believe you are such a person.

USC is one of the most dynamic universities in the world because students like you bring special qualities and a range of interests. By choosing USC, you will become an important part of a student body of enormous talent, depth and diversity. You will work with scholars of all disciplines, from the sciences to the visual and performing arts, from the humanities to the social sciences and various professional disciplines. You will learn from others, we will learn from you, and you will grow to become a leader for the future.

Beyond the tall trees of our beautiful campus is downtown Los Angeles, the heart of the vibrant metropolis you will call home during your undergraduate career. Our city is your living laboratory, providing opportunities for learning in formal and informal ways, in areas such as global business, community service, and national politics. You can find just about anything here: music, art, theatre, a variety of cultures, beautiful beaches, snow-capped mountains, even expansive preserves of natural wonder.

A USC education will provide you with a base of knowledge that is both broad and deep. This, combined with your mastery of one, two or even three academic fields, will equip you to make a difference in a world characterized by constant change. We believe that together we will find solutions to the problems of tomorrow, and we are excited to share this journey with you.

Welcome to the Trojan Family!

Sincerely,

Kirk Brennan Associate Dean

Director of Undergraduate Admission